
VMCC COTSWOLD SECTON MINUTES OF THE COMMITTEE MEETING HELD AT
                                              CHURCHDOWN CLUB 19.02.20

Members present:- Peter Whitestone, Brian Keeling, Rob Rendell, Mike Borrie, Bill Craswell, Roy 
Plowman, Chris Day, Tom Harris, Carol Kear, Dave Pritchard, Dave Plews & Graham Rowciffe.

1. Apologies were received from, Jenny Hart & Joe Fryer.

2. Minutes. Agreed and approved.

3. Matters Arising. Rob was very pleased with the Presentation Dinner and it was agreed that 
the event was a success.

4. Accounts:  Opening Bank £9197.70 (29.01.20)
      

    Balance at Bank £7988.75            

5.  Programme: Mike said that the date of the trip to Retro Marks at Strensham will be  sorted 
     soon. Dave Plews will contact the organisers of the Classics at Prescott, 9th & 10th May and 
     the Ride It Day at the Classic Motor Hub, Bibury on the 16th May to obtain more details and will
     contact  the committee members with more information in due course.

6.  Awards. Tom was pleased that the Awards presentation went well and apologised for a slight 
     mix up with one of the awards.  (Nobody had really noticed) Tom was congratulated for all his
     work in getting the Awards sorted. 

7.  Competitive Events. F/B is progressing well. Graham has the food organised.
     The Marshals meeting will be arranged in the near future.
     Regs are out for the Signpost Rally. The Regs for the Cotswold W/E Road Trial will be available
     soon. 
   
8. Non Competitive events. Ian Dettmer has organised the route for the F/B Social Run. 

9. 25 Year Rule. Rob outlined his issues with the new proposed amendments to the 25 year rule.
    He hoped that members would join him in objecting to the new proposals. Discussion took place 
    with some difference of opinion. No action to be taken by the committee.

10. Correspondence. Brian read out the letter from Mark Hastings regarding the Ride It Day at the
     Classic Hub. This had already been dealt with in the Programme section.

11.Section Calendar to the end of March. All as per the new calendar provided by Dave 
     Pritchard.

12. AOB. Chris Day thanked Mike Borrie for arranging the Indian meal evening which was a good 
     success with 23 members enjoying a different type of meeting.
     Brian will confirm that the Details for our two proposed checkpoints for the Relay Rally are with 

Income Expenses

Entries F/B 32.00 Presentation Dinner 1521.95

Raffle 153.00 Clarity Copier 72.00

Dinner Tickets 200.00

Total 385.00 1593.95



    H/Q. Date of the Relay Rally is May 3rd 2020.

13. The next committee meeting will be Wednesday 
      March 18th 2020 at 7.00pm.
     Meeting closed at 7.35pm. 


